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AWARD OF NORTHERN BEACHES HOSPITAL CONTRACT

Primary Health Care Limited (“Primary”) today announced that it has been awarded a contract for
the provision of diagnostic imaging services at the Northern Beaches Hospital in Frenchs Forest,
NSW by Healthscope Limited (“Healthscope”).

Northern Beaches Hospital, which is due to open in 2018, will be a state-of-the-art hospital with 488
beds. Healthscope has entered into a long-term partnership with the NSW Government and will
provide public and private patient services at this hospital.

Primary’s Managing Director and CEO, Peter Gregg, said: “l am pleased to announce our success in
being awarded this contract. We will be delivering a comprehensive suite of imaging services at the
new hospital for a period of ten years, with a further ten year option at Healthscope’s discretion.

“It represents a significant win for our Diagnostic Imaging division. It also aligns with the strategic
focus of the division to grow our high-end hospital operations and multi-disciplinary medical and
community centres.

“The Northern Beaches Hospital will provide a blueprint for the delivery of quality healthcare in an
integrated, modern facility. We are proud to be part of this exciting development and to align with
the objectives of Healthscope and the NSW Government in creating a centre of healthcare excellence
for the community of the Northern Beaches,” Mr Gregg concluded.
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